
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

 
 

 
 

The Monday, August 26, 2019, 9:00 a.m. meeting of the 
Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors 
has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting the Board of Directors is  
on Monday, September 9, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. at the  
Orange County Transportation Authority’s Headquarters  
at 550 South Main Street, Board Room, Conf. Room 07-08, 
Orange, California. 
 

For more information, please contact Laurena Weinert, 
Clerk of the Board, at (714) 560-5676. 
 

 


